Rancho Cordova HART, September Meeting Minutes

Volunteer Meeting  

Shower Program

Paid for in full. Waiting to announce the first date of the shower program. Working with the City of Rancho Cordova. 

There may be an opportunity to host the shower program at United Methodist Church and St. Clemens. More to come. 

Sacramento Self-Help Housing (SSHH)

SSHH is hiring a part-time navigator in Rancho Cordova. This will be the second homeless outreach worker in the area. SSHH has also recently hired a new navigator supervisor to oversee the navigator program. 

SSHH is working to coordinate the transitional housing program with the city. The house is almost full. 

Winter Sanctuary Program 

Volunteer leadership is leading the charge to secure host winter sanctuary sites. Special thanks to Lauren for reaching out. 

SSHH and HART are coordinating a cot donation to support the winter sanctuary program. Thank you SSHH!

Donations

We have had an outpouring of support from the community regarding donations for the transitional house. We appreciate all who have donated. 

Next Meeting - October 27th




